
 

September 2017 

Greetings from the L’Arche Dublin Family! 

Greetings 

Well, it is newsletter time again. A lot has happened since we last went to print. 

The Core Members all went down to Roscommon on holidays to the Cuilse Centre to 

enjoy a country break from the hustle and bustle back up in Dublin. We celebrated 

Stephen’s Birthday in July, and Danny’s in September and so many Assistants that I 

can’t fit all of their names in here! 

We received a very kind donation 

of €3,000 from the Elf Inn 

(Baldoyle). This was as a result of 

the golf tournament that they 

held. One of our residents,       

Caroline (picture to the right),  

collected the donation on behalf of 

L’Arche and presented it to us.   

We are so grateful to all of the 

staff and customers from the Elf 

Inn. These much needed funds will 

be put to very good use. 

Regards, 

Peter Shiels  

Community Leader  

 

The ‘As I Am’ video event 

Instagram … L’Arche Dublin Style ... 



 

The Local Cubs 

Recently some local Cubs dropped into the 

Riasc Centre with some freshly backed cakes, 

and then helped us with some painting …  

 

Danny’s 70th Birthday Celebration 

Our favourite Postman in Baldoyle Danny celebrated his 70th Birthday in the 

Sands Hotel Portmarnock this September. Danny made his usual appearance as 

Elvis. Everyone turned out in fancy dress, so we didn’t need to ask Danny ‘Was 

He Lonesome Tonight’. We were however afraid that he would be ‘All Shook 

Up’ turning 70th, but on the night we could ’Just Not Help Believing’ that he 

was ’Nothing but a Hound Dog.’ Danny’s sister, Margaret, knew that it was 

‘Now or Never’ to open all of the presents (Picture below centre). We told   

Danny that if he didn’t like any present he could always ‘Return to Sender.’ 

 

Joke Corner: 

What do you call a one eyed 

Dinosaur? 

‘a Do-you-think-he-saurus ’ … :) 

we liked the result … :) 
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